
 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL EXPECTATIONS 

 

Uplift North Hills Parents/Guardians:  

 

The first day of school for the 2023-2024 school year is Wednesday, August 9, 2023.  

At Uplift North Hills, we believe that every school day is important and attendance on the first 

day of school is expected. If a student is not present on the first day of school their spot may be 

forfeited.  

If there is an extraordinary circumstance preventing a student from being present on the first 

day of school, then a notice of absence may be submitted to the school director no later than 

July 26, 2023. The director will determine whether the absence meets the definition of an 

excused absence. Acceptable reasons for absence are noted in the student handbook. The 

handbook and the full policy are posted on the Uplift school's website. The policy applies to all 

scholars, new and returning. 

Thank you for supporting Uplift North Hill's first day of school in ensuring that we have 100% of 

our scholars present on the first day of school. Your support sends a message to your child that 

learning time is valued. 

 

 

In Partnership, 

The Uplift North Hills Leadership Team 


